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May 20, 2019 Council Workshop 

 

Six Year Transportation Improvement Program 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  
 

 

PURPOSE:  The Six Year Transportation Improvement Program, also known as the 6 Year Street 

Plan, is updated each year prior to commencement of the Washington State fiscal year of July 1 

per the requirements of the Revised Code of Washington (RCW) 35.77.010. This year's program 

is for calendar years 2020 through 2025. Projects that have obligated construction funding are 

pulled from the list each year. Staff will ask for Council’s input on the list of projects. Staff will 

amend the list with any Council recommended changes prior to the public hearing on June 3. 

The resolution for adoption of this plan is scheduled for the June 17 Council meeting. 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends Council conduct a public hearing on June 3, 2018. 
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